
 
 

 
LIGHT Comments on March DGE Report 
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April 18, 2022 
 

Comments from Jane Bokunewicz, faculty director of the Lloyd D. Levenson 
Institute of Gaming, Hospitality and Tourism (LIGHT), Stockton University School 
of Business, on March 2022 numbers released today by the Division of Gaming 
Enforcement:  

Total single month revenue for Atlantic City casino operators in March 2022 ($382.9 
million) improved on February 2022 ($356.7 million) by 7%, but outperformed pre-
pandemic March 2019 ($273.7 million) by 40%. Brick-and-mortar revenues for the month 



 
 

Jane Bokunewicz can be reached at jane.bokunewicz@stockton.edu 
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